It is with great pleasure that I submit this letter on behalf of Dr. Stephanie L. Brooke. Dr. Brooke was my mentor during the dissertation phase of my PhD program. During this phase, Dr. Brooke provided valuable feedback, superb APA editing and proofreading, and overall guidance that encouraged me to stay focused during the dissertation process. She was available for conference calls that consisted of not only guidance on structure, organization, and one-on-one coaching, but also emotional support.  
In addition, Dr. Brooke always responded in a timely manner with feedback and to questions, concerns, or problems presented by her mentees. She was dedicated to the success of her mentees. Dr. Brooke’s dedication to the success of her mentees was also expressed through the abundance of helpful resources she provided in the course room and consistently working with her mentees between quarters. In addition, the required weekly communication really showed that Dr. Brooke wanted to stay connected to her mentees. Dr. Brooke, I would like to say, thank-you for seeing me through the dissertation process, words of encouragement that you offered and that you continue to offer, and always being just a phone call away during the process. You showed me what it means to be “truly” dedicated to your students, and for that I am grateful. 

Andrea Scott, PhD
Capella University Graduate

